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NAR 31 1999
Robert R. Belair, Esquire
Kirkpatrick & Lockhart IN RESPONSE REFER 1

1800 M Street, NW TO F01A-89-118
Washington, DC 20036-5891

Dear Mr. Belair:

This is in reference to the' March' 16, 1989, letter from Grant C. Peterson of>

the Federal Fmergency Management Agency (FEMA), in which he referred to the
'

NRC two docirents for disclosure determinations in' response to your Freedom of
Informatio:. Act request dated March 2,.1989,_to FEMA.

The NRC staff has completed its review of the referred records. The records,
which are identified on the enclosed appendix, are being placed in the NRC-

Public Document Room located at 2120 L Street, NW, Washington, DC, 20555, in
file F01A-89-118 under your name.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please telephone
Natalie Brown of my staff on 492-4095. j

4

Sincereily,

? & W

D nie H. Grimsley, Director ~1

Division of Freedom of Information
and Publications Services

Office r# Administration

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Linda Keener, FEMA
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Re: F01A-89-118

APPENDIX

1. 11/7/88 Memo from Frank Congel to Richard Krimm, subject: FEMA Support
for NRC Licensing of Shoreham Nuclear Power Station. (1 page)

2. 12/5/88 Memo from Frank Congel to Richard Krimm, subject: FEMA Support
for NRC Licensing of Shoreham Nuclear Power Station. (1 page)
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